
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF NORFOLK 

REFERENDUM DATE TUESDAY, MAY 7, 2024 
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 7 BUDGET 

 
Pursuant to Section 7-6 of the General Statues of Connecticut, 
Revised, notice is hereby given to the electors and those 
property owners eligible to vote that a referendum will be held 
in the Town of Norfolk on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 for the 
purpose of voting for the approval or disapproval of the 
following question: 
 
“Shall the Regional School District No. 7 Annual Budget for the 
fiscal year commencing July 1, 2024 be accepted?” 
 
Paper ballots will be used.  A vote of “YES” is a vote for 
approval and a vote of “NO” is a vote for disapproval.  Absentee 
ballots will be available at the Office of the Town Clerk as 
provided by law. 
 
Voting will take place upstairs at the Town Hall, 19 Maple Ave. 
from 12:00 P.M. to 8:00 PM.  

 
Dated at Norfolk, CT this 23rd day of April 2024. 
 
Linda S. Perkins 
Town Clerk 


